
Parent Mail message 4/9/23 

Further to today’s communication about the start of term, leaders have had the opportunity 
to consider the very latest weather forecasts, which predict temperatures of towards 30 
degrees this week. 

We have decided: 

-        For the first week of term, students will not be required to wear blazers or ties 

-        All other aspects of uniform will be required in full 

In particular: 

-        Unbranded items must follow the new uniform policy, for all students (in 
particular, skirts) 

-        No trainers should be worn 

-        No hoodies should be worn (if the morning is cool, students should wear their 
jumpers or blazers) 

Additionally, please can we ask that your child: 

-        Brings a water bottle 

-        Wears/brings suncream 

We are looking forward to seeing our students in the morning 

Kind regards 

The Buckingham School 
 


